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Notice Regarding Use of the Narrow Gauge Pathway from January 22nd through February 8th. 

Approximately 1,000’ of the Lower Portion of the Narrow Gauge Pathway in Carrabassett Valley will be closed on Weekdays from January 22th through February 8th due to a tree harvesting project. This section of trail will remain open on weekends.  Specifically, this trail section is located from the Recreational Bridge near the Airport Trail Head north approximately 1,000’.  Signs will be posted in the immediate area and at both the Airport and Campbell Field Trailheads and removed when work is completed.  

Updates to this time schedule will be posted on the Town of Carrabassett Valley website (www.carrabassettvalley.org) and the Carrabassett Valley Mountain Bike Club website (www.carrabassettnemba.org).  Questions may be directed to the Carrabassett Valley Town Office at 235-2645.
